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Trapped miner rescued at Gosowong  

At approximately 10.30am (local time) today Pak Mursalim Sahman was safely rescued. He is now being 
transported to the surface after which he will be taken to the Gosowong medical centre for health checks and to be 
reunited with his family. 

 

All mining and processing operations remain suspended at Gosowong. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 

Investor Enquiries   Media Enquiries 
Chris Maitland Ryan Skaleskog  Jason Mills 
T:   +61 3 9522 5717    T: +61 3 9522 5407 T: +61 3 9522 5690   
E: Chris.Maitland@newcrest.com.au E:  Ryan.Skaleskog@newcrest.com.au  E: Jason.Mills@newcrest.com.au  
 
This information is available on our website at www.newcrest.com.au
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